26 April 2021
Dear Applicant

SENCo – September 2021 start
Thank you for showing an interest in our vacancy.  All the information you need is in the attached documents.   If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us via office@sandling.kent.sch.uk or 01622 763297.
We are able to offer showrounds after school on the following dates and warmly encourage these:

Thursday 29th April

Tuesday 4th May

Thursday 6th May

Please contact the office to book into one of these.

Closing date for applications is 09:00 on Monday 10th May with interviews scheduled for Friday 14th May.
We look forward to hearing from you.
Yours sincerely

Miss C Coombes
Headteacher

